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Please oppose this bill- there is no reason to force Oregonians to vote in-person. This 

is a transparent attempt to reduce voter turnout and hobble our democracy. 

Accusations that mail-in voting increases rates of voter fraud have been widely 

debunked, and this will most impact elderly or disabled voters, which will directly 

affect members of my family.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, and for fighting for the will of Oregonians. We are 

trusting you to make the correct decision, that serves our citizens and our 

democracy. Thanks, 

 

-Kate Durrant 


